English

Next week we are continuing to look
at The Girl, The Bear and the Magic
Shoes and innovating our won
recounts based on the story. We will
be using onomatopoeia and adjectives
in our writing.

Maths
Next week in Maths we are going to
be looking at subtraction. We will be
using our knowledge of number bonds
to 20 to help us to subtract numbers
within 20. For example, if we know
that 12 + 8 =20 then 20-8=12.

PE will continue to be on
Wednesday with Premier Sport,
please ensure your child has a full,
named PE Rit including joggers and
socks.

We are continuing to look at the
Jewish occasion of Shabbat and
thinking about what special objects
are used by some Jewish people.

Poetry

Our new Poetry Basket will be poems
based around the theme of ‘The
Natural World’. Next week our poem
is called ‘Leaves are Green.

We will be revisiting and
consolidating our knowledge of
Choose to Use (Phase 5) phonic

sounds with a focus in both reading
and spelling words containing these
sounds.
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Science

Next week we will be continuing to

look at properties of materials and
using words such as hard, soft,
flexible, rigid to describe them.

History

We are looking at toys from the
Victorian times this week and linking
to Science and what materials these

toys are made from.

Art
We are linking our Art with PHSE
and creating pictures based on
different moods represented by
different colours.

We will be continuing to recognise
and name different emotions and
how we react to these feelings.




